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The Bullship Log 

Combined In-Person/Virtual Valentine Party 
Feb 14, 2022 – Meeting 7PM

Remote participants – See Zoom Link in email
Chocolates & Cocktails, if you’ve got ‘em 

In January, we hastily arranged a Zoom meeting, due to heightened Covid transmission rates. 

Although the virus case numbers are beginning to improve, several snowbirds are still enjoying their 
southern migration, so we are offering two options for joining this month’s business and festivities. 
Commodore Bill and Peg Reilly plan to physically dine at Thunder Bay Grille, and invite those who 

can to join them, along with your sweetheart, naturally. 

There hasn’t been much club activity to report in the cold months, so here are few photos from our annual 
Christmas Party. Awards were given, with Marty O’Connor receiving Harley Johnson Award, and Evans Walker 

claiming both Member of the Year, and Captain Ron Award.


